
EdChoice scholarship changes for Ohio!

Free or reduced tuition at St. Albert the Great School

Last week, Governor DeWine signed into law a budget which makes the Ohio EdChoice program

available to ALL Ohio Students! This new plan allows for Universal EdChoice Scholarships to be used at

participating private schools, immediately for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year.

What does the EdChoice scholarship mean for Ohio students and families?

Scholarships are income based and the new qualifying criteria for a full scholarship increased from 250%

of Federal Poverty Level (FPL) to 450%. As an example, this means that a family of 4 with an adjusted

gross income of $135,000 qualifies for the full scholarship! Families above 450% FPL will qualify to

receive a reduced scholarship amount at a minimum level of 10%. This change impacts many of our

current families who have not been eligible for EdChoice in the past. The chart below highlights income

amounts for various family sizes to see if you may now qualify. Additionally, the full EdChoice

Scholarship amount has been increased from $5,500 to $6,165 for K-8 students.

Please refer to the table provided to determine your voucher amount. Every Ohio student is now

eligible for some amount of scholarship–if not free!

Number in Household Gross Income (450% FPL)

1 $65,610

2 $88,740

3 $111,870

4 $135,000

5 $158,130

6 $181,260

7 $204,390

8 $227,520

Additional Person $23,130



Federal Poverty Level Award Amount

0-450% $6,165

451-500% $5,200

501-550% $3,650

551-600% $2,600

601-650% $1,850

651-700% $1,300

701-750% $900

751% or Higher $650

Enrollment at St. Albert the Great School:

We’re hopeful that this great news will now make a Catholic School education affordable for all families.

We anticipate more interest in enrollment at St. Albert the Great School for the upcoming school year

and are available for any questions or assistance.

St. Albert the Great School Enrollment




